
 

 

SHELTIE CONNECTION 
JULY 2010 

President’s Message by Julene 
Mathews 

HAPPY 4TH OF JULY! 
While we celebrate Independence Day this 

year, lets think about our freedoms to participate in the sport 
of our choice and our freedom to breed our dogs.  There are 
some very well financed animal rights organizations who use their 
money to work toward removing those rights.    
 It is each of your responsibility to be educated, and in-
formed as to the proposed ordinances and laws proposed and 
current.  If we don't keep up with the political winds, then it 
will blow to less rights and more cost to participating in our 
sport of dogs!   
 The club is also a good venue for making others aware of 
what's up in your area, so others can offer support and 
strength when it comes time for a fight in your city, county or 
state!  We need each other and theirs safety in numbers.  Only 
safe if we are aware and willing to fight.   
 Each of you are important to the overall strength of the 
club.  Participation in club affairs is how we progress.  Please 
come to club meetings or offer to do a job that has not been 
filled.  Everyone is stretched thin so as we know, many hands 
make light work.  
  
We have some exciting things coming up, such as the summer 
party which will be up Millcreek canyon this year.  Barbara Ray 
will have the details of that.  We also have a really exciting 
seminar forthcoming.  Cheryl Sorenson is in charge of that!   
 Happy July and everyone stay safe and put the dogs up 
during the fireworks!   
  
 Sincerely yours, Julene 
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For this first issue I am doing a “catch up” of 
some pictures and articles that got lost in the 
shuffle and didn’t make it in the past couple of 

months. 

I’m excited to try my hand at publishing the 
USSA Newsletter.   

Remember, I need help to make this interesting 
for all of us.   

Your articles are very much appreciated.  
Please be patient with me as this is all very 

new to me. 

Please have anything you would like printed in 
the newsletter to me by the 20th of each 

month.   

Editor’s Note: 

BIRTHDAY WISHES GO OUT TO: 
 
5 Charles Albrecht 

6 Cheryl Sorensen 

20 Cindy Wilkinson 

23 Kevin Matthews 

24 Laurie Kendrick 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!! 
 

IF WE MISSED YOUR BIRTHDAY 
PLEASE LET US KNOW! 

Anyone who has puppies 
for sale, or anyone who is 

looking for a puppy or 
older dog, please contact 

Cheryl Sorensen at 
sequoya@etv.net 
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BREEDER REFFERAL 

Thank you so much 
Dana Quinney for 

providing the beau-
tiful Sheltie graph-

ics for our club.  
Dana’s graphics al-

ways make the 
newsletter so much 

more enjoyable!! 

If you know of someone 
in the club who is in the 
hospital, ill, or of a 
death in the club or in 
the sheltie world, 
please let Julene know 
so we can send a card 
or flowers. 
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My dear friends Randy and Melinda Gaines bred their two Bernese Moun-
tain Dogs, Popeye and Valentine in October last year. We had always kid-
ded about breeding the Irish Setters and the Bernese to get a 
new designer breed, "The Irish Mountain Dog." There were 3 confirmed 
puppies in the first ultrasound. On December 28th, Valentine had an 
emergency c-section. One dead puppy, one really tiny girl and another big 
girl. Valentine died suddenly that night. My crazy, wild Irish Setter Kilo 
was in a false pregnancy, so we put the puppies on her and they started 
eagerly nursing. The little girl died a one week, but the other girl contin-
ued to thrive. Kilo spent her afternoons and evenings at the Gaines and 
her and the baby came to me every morning. Randy said Kilo was an angel 
at their house. Hard to believe, as every time she was home, is was the 
same, wild, crazy girl, except when she was nursing "her" baby. She was 
so relaxed and content then, I couldn't believe it was the same dog. 
When the baby was 4 weeks old her call name changed from piggie to 
Keela, Irish for rare beauty. Her AKC name is Valley Girl's Irish Miracle. 
This truly was a miracle and dogs are such wonderful creatures. Keela was 
weaned at 6 weeks and continues to visit in the mornings to play with Cap-
tain and Tennille and say hi to her Irish mom  

THE IRISH MOUNTAIN DOG 
BY Jane Guidinger 
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SALT CITY SHELTIES 
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We are pleased to announce Windsor Shelties has a new puppy "Ace" 
Akadia High Roller. He is sired by Ch. Akadia Chandelle Steel And Flames x 

Akadia Brite Eyes Bushy Tail 
  

Bred and loving co-owned by Shannalee Michalsky. We want to thank  

Shannalee for sharing this beautiful boy with us. 
  

We are excited to see the journey Ace takes us on!!  
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3/15/10 Sheltie Nationals Excellent B scored 96 2nd place 
                          Advanced B scored 93 4th place  
5/5/10 USSA Specialty Excellent B scored 96 with 2nd place 
                                Advanced B 98 2nd place 

5/7/10 Beehive Cluster Excellent B 93 3rd place 
                             Advanced B 94  
5/8/10  Beehive Cluster  Excellent B 89  3rd place 
                             Advanced B 93  3rd place 
5/9/10   Beehive Cluster Excellent B 96 1st place 
                               Advanced B 98 2nd place 
6/12/10 Great Salt Lake Excellent B 91 1st place 
                               Advanced B 97 1st place 
6/13/10 Great Salt Lake Excellent B 93 1st place 
                               Advanced B   97 2nd place 
6/17/10 Blackfoot Cluster Excellent B 93  
                                Advanced B 98 2nd place 
6/18/10 Blackfoot Cluster Excellent B 95  
                               Advanced B  95 
  
         Now we train for his CDX title!! 

Windsor Shelties are very pleased to announce 

 that Cody has finished his RAE title 
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THROUGH THE GRAPEVINE 

Mike and Linda Cornella are making an exciting move to the 
U.K.  We wish you all the best!!  Good Luck Mike and Linda 
and be sure and keep in touch! 

FOR SALE 
 LINDA CORNELLA has December 2003 through Fall 2004 
Sheltie International Magazines and 2007 Pacesetter Magazines 
for sale.  If you are interested in buying any of them, please 
email her at royalhill@msn.com 

 

 BARBARA RAY has a dog bather for sale.  This is made of 
thick durable plastic (the kind children’s playgrounds are made 
of)  Price is $200.00. If interested please email 

saltcityshetlies@msn.com 

 
Similar to the one pictured. 

Faucet included!! 

Does not come with 

spray hose or 

organizer 

  

 



 

SUMMER PARTY 
Please join us for a party in the mountains  

SATURDAY, AUGUST 14, 2010 

From 1:00 until ??? 

MILLCREEK CANYON 

EDMUND ELSWORTH SITE 

The club will provide the main course and drinks 

A signup sheet will be passed around at our next meeting 

for potluck foods to bring—Please be sure and sign up! 

DOGS ARE WELCOME!!  
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NEXT CLUB MEETING 
JULY 21ST 

BOARD MEETING AT 6:00 PM  
GENERAL MEETING AT 7:00 PM 
MEETINGS WILL BE HELD AT 

ALTA GROOMERY  
8048 SOUTH 700 EAST 

SANDY, UT 

 
  

 


